## The Niners

By MARY FIEWEGER

## Come support our annual Pink Ball Golf Tournament



Our Pink Ball Committee has been working hard to make this an exciting event! We were recently at one of our weekly meetings enjoying a pink cupcake.

We hope to see you supporting our annual Pink Ball Golf Tournament, Tuesday, Sept. 13. Donations are always welcome. We are able to accept credit cards for donations of \$500-plus.

Exciting items in the oral auction include five beautiful vacation home packages, as well as a Wine Tasting Party for 15 at Tumwater Vineyards (West Linn). Congratulations to them on their Oregon awards for their Black Label Pinot Noir, 99 points, and Black Label Chardonnay, 93 points; Be sure to sample! The event will be catered by It's Party Time!

There are quite a few golf packages for four players at popular golf courses including Langdon Farms, Willamette Valley Country Club, Arrowhead Golf Club, Tualatin Valley Country Club, Oregon Country Club, OGA Tukwila, Astoria Golf and Country Club, Gearhart Golf Links and The Reserve, as well as an autographed flag by LIV golf tour player Brooks Koepka! Our Head Pro and GM, Chris Bensel, donated a top-ofthe-line driver.

Don't miss the Silent Auction Room with 50 gift baskets and exciting items to choose from!

Lisa Nolen, OHSU director of commu-

nity involvement, will explain how grateful the university is for Charbonneau's support through Pink Ball. She will give us an update on how our donations are used including the latest advances in cancer research. Don't miss this.

On Pink Ball Day, there will be two photographers taking pictures to record this event. Smile! These pictures will be in the next issue.

Our Scramble 'Girls Just Wanna Have Fun' was hilarious! Leesa Gango and her committee challenged us to use just one club per player on a par three! Ever tried putting with a driver? In a first-place tie was foursome Brenda Gardiner, Dianne Reiter, Cheryl Barnum and Mary Borud, and foursome Nancy Veteto, Kathy Fuller, Julie Reeves and Sandy McCallister. The second-place foursome was Marsha Wadsworth, Karen Giardina, Angela Greene and Ronnie Ramistella. The third-place foursome was Kathy Kinyon, Larayne Hutchins, Cathie Czar and Marsha Herron. Congratulations!

September Save the Dates: The September 20th Awards Scramble Co-Chairs Cheryl Barnum and Cathie Czar worked hard with the board to offer our Niners a complimentary lunch: "We Appreciate All Our Niners." Awards will be given for Most Improved, Most Rounds of Golf played, Least Putts, Most Birdies and Eclectic. There's still time to get a 'hole-in-one.' And Chairperson Carol Zinsli will reveal your 2022 Club Champion and Flight Champions!

Sept. 27 is our End of the Year Banquet and Celebration for a great season of golf. As in the past, our members will be the first to see the 'On the Road Again with the Niners' dance performance and skits. This year we will start at 4 p.m. Thanks to co-chairs Joanna Sawyer and Cathy Loffink.

Public performances for this show will be 6 p.m. Friday, Sept. 30 and 6 p.m. Saturday, Oct. 1. Come cheer us on.



The Pink Ball Committee eating pink cupcakes together. COURTESY